
Dear Parents,  

What a fabulous week of weather! Thank you to everyone 

that attended Sports Day on Wednesday and to all that 

helped run the event. The children were a credit as      

always and it was lovely to see them working together as 

well as competitively. It was a very close competition with 

Bader winning by just 2 points. The results were  as     

follows: 

Bader 3887 

Sewell 3885 

Nelson 3879 

Cavell 3696. 

Thank you to the SJSA for the BBQ and refreshments, 

it was very much appreciated. 

 

Congratulations to Year 3 for your wonderful efforts 

strawberry picking today! I hope you all got to enjoy a 

punnet of strawberries after school – the perfect end to 

the week. 

 

A reminder that as the weather is so hot at present all 

children should have sun cream applied before coming to 

school please. Children should also bring a sun hat to wear 

at lunchtime and have a water bottle in school. Thank you. 

 

Regards, 

Mrs Quinn 
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Dates for your Diary  

July 

5th—Year 3 to Whitlingham Lakes 

11th—Duathlon 

13th—Choir Summer Concert 

16th—Nursery to Bewilderwood 

16th—Year 2 Garden Centre 

17th & 18th—Year 6 Production 

19th—Fete 

20th—Year 2 to Aylmerton Field 

 Study Centre for a Pirate Day 

20th—Year 6 End of Year Trip  

24th—Last Day of Term 

September 

5th—Children Return to School 

10th—Children Return to Nursery 

October 

17th—Last Day of School 

18th—26th – Half Term 

29th—Children Return to school 

December 

18th—Last Day of Term 
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Swimming—Year 3 

Year 3 will be swimming on  Monday 2nd July Please ensure your child has 

their swimming kit, including a hat, a  towel and a suitable coat to walk to and 

from Broadland High School for these sessions. 

School Fete Donations 

Tombola, toys, books and white elephant donations may be brought in to 
school from Friday 6th July 

Donations for the cake sale should be bought in via the school office on 
the  morning of Thursday 19th July.  

Thank you in advance. 

Library Books Returned 

Please return all library books on Wednesday 4th July. Thank you., 

Duathlon 

The annual Duathlon for Years 5 and 6 will take place on Wednesday 11th July. 

Please see  Miss Sewell as soon as possible if you haven't entered yet. The event 

starts at 1.30. Parents are welcome to come and watch, but there will be no  

parking on site. 


